From: Irris vesha |

Sent: 16 June 2023 09:04
To: Planning Planning
Subject: Ref: 2022/3853

We strongly object and oppose the building of a “London Eye”

Wheel in our neighbourhood! It's a sore and unnecessary addition to our neighbourhood which will bring on noisy
loud visitors to our streets. The big size of the wheel will interfere with our privacy in an area that is already
crowded with some unpleasant behaviour of visitors especially on weekend and at night time.

The lvesha family

The Henson Flat 46.

Sent from my iPhone

Sent from my iPhone



